
Look for this next article to appear around the middle 
of the month after it appears in our newsletter.

If youʼd like to view it sooner, go to the Orange County 
Amateur Radio Club Website:

http://www.w6ze.org

and you will find it in the latest issue of our club 
newsletter “RF”. Use the RF Newsletter link on the 

home page table of contents on the left.
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